
 

 

 

PPRC PRESS RELEASE 29
th

 September, 2021 (Correct Version) 

Pursuant to its Constitutional and Statutory mandate, the Political Parties Registration 

Commission (PPRC) will monitor the Local Council bye elections for the District 

Council Chairman and Councilor for Ward 155  in Koinadugu District, on Saturday 

2
nd

 October, 2021. 

In lieu of the above, the Commission is calling on the leadership and supporters of 

The All People's Congress Party (APC) and The Sierra Leone People's Party, the Two 

parties contesting those elections, to keep the peace and to conduct themselves in 

accordance with  the laws of Sierra Leone.  

Political Party operatives must strictly adhere to the 1991 Constitution, the Political 

Parties Act of 2002, the 1965 Public Order Act, the code of conduct for Political 

Parties, Candidates and Supporters in particular and all the laws of Sierra Leone. 

Furthermore, the Commission wishes to admonish people who are not registered and 

ordinarily resident in that District, to stay off  the District ahead of and during 

elections day. 
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